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ARL Transporting 10 Puerto Rican Pups in Style 
New arrivals to enjoy comfort of ARL’s new Transport Waggin’ 

 
This afternoon, 10 adorable Sato puppies from Puerto Rico will take the last leg of their long 
journey in the Animal Rescue League of Boston’s (ARL) brand-new Transport Waggin’. This 
will be the first large-scale puppy transport for the vehicle. 
 
Photo/Interview Opportunity: 
Where: Logan Airport, American Airlines Freight Facility, 132 Harborside Dr. 
When: Tuesday, April 23 @ 3:30 p.m. 
 
The transport continues the two-year partnership with All Sato Rescue, a nonprofit organization 
dedicated to reducing the large number of abandoned dogs in the Commonwealth of Puerto Rico. 
Once at ARL’s Boston shelter, the pups will be quarantined for 48-hours, and once medically 
cleared will be available to find their forever homes. 
 
Commissioned in late 2018, ARL’s Transport Waggin’ provides a host of services including: 
transferring ARL animals between shelters; assisting ARL Law Enforcement and Rescue 
Services; assisting municipal shelters and agencies without transport capabilities; and increase 
ability for out-of-state-transports. 
 
For more on the Transport Waggin’ click here. 
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In addition to the influx of the 10 Puerto Rico sato puppies, ARL also receives monthly puppy 
transports from North Carolina, another area of the country that unfortunately is plagued by 
shelter overcrowding. 
 
These transports are vital for a number of reasons, first and foremost, to save the lives of these 
animals and give them a second chance. Additionally, there is a great need for young dogs in our 
area and ARL is grateful for the opportunity help fill this need and to extend its reach beyond the 
Commonwealth to help animals in need. 
 
Any questions on today, please feel free to reach out!   
 
ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 
The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2017, ARL served more than 18,000 
animals throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. We receive no government grants or 
public funding and rely solely on the generosity of individuals to support programs and services that help animals 
in need.  
For more information please visit us online at www.arlboston.org; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram.  
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